
911 WARNING!
• Your electrical power is disrupted
• Your broadband / Internet connection has failed 
   or is disconnected
• You have relocated your handset and the current location 
    is not registered with Chariton Valley

IF YOU ARE UNABLE TO COMPLETE A 911 CALL, 
PLEASE USE THE EMERGENCY PHONE NEAREST YOU.

This is a VoIP phone service. 911 Service may be limited 
or unavailable under certain circumstances if:

It is IMPERATIVE that you contact Chariton Valley 
before moving this phone to another location 

to avoid disruption to 911 emergency  services. 
Call 660-395-9000 BEFORE moving.


